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21st July 2022

YEAR 11 EXAMINATION RESULTS DAY 2022 —- THURSDAY 25™ AUGUST 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are inviting Y11 students into school to collect their GCSE examination results, on
Thursday 25t of August 2022 from 09:30 am to 11:30am.

All year 11 students are welcome to come into school to collect their results in person,
and to celebrate their achievements and the culmination of many years of
determination and resilience.

We appreciate that some students may be unable to collect their results in person, to
accommodate this their results can be collected by a third person such as a family
member. Students will need to complete a short form in order for us to release the
results to a third person. Third person collection forms are available via the link below or
on the website. Consent forms will need to be completed by 3pm on Wednesday 24th
August 2022. We are unable to release any results to a third party unless we have a
signed consent form and third party provides ID when collecting the results.

Third Person Results Collection Request Form https://forms.office.com/r/vESwGLC ke

Results will be collected from Elgar Foyer, accessed through the main reception area.
Members of staff will be available to offer advice and guidance where necessary.
Miss Matto — Careers Advisor will also be in attendance to offer help and support and

will have a Y11 destination questionnaire for students to complete.

If you have any questions regarding the results day or appeals process, please don't
hesitate to contact Mrs Baker-Smith — Exams Officer by email at :-
a.baker-smith@bournville.fmat.co.uk

Your Sincerely
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Miss M Green
Principal
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